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Hello Everyone,

Hope you and your family are all keep-
ing safe and active in your “bubbles”. 

The start to the year keeps throwing 
curve balls, with the rest of this year 
being a bit of a challenge when organ-
ising events. As many of you will be 
aware, the May club meeting will not 
be taking place.

Still, as a club we have enough experi-
ence within our committee and mem-
bers to be able to work out our runs and 
club events I’m sure.

April 2020

Amid all the distraction and turmoil of 
the past 4 weeks, I have received the 
sad news that one of our club mem-
bers, Leonie Harris, passed away after 
battling cancer.

Leonie was one of the clubs longest 
serving members, and past committee 
member, only standing down at last 
year’s elections.

Our condolences to Darryl and families 
at this very diffi  cult time.

Please look after each other and keep 
safe.

Allan White

Presidents Report



COVID-19

A month on and our world has been ø ipped upside down in uncertain times. A four level alert system 
has been thrust upon us with the implementation of the highest level of lockdown within a few days of 
that announcement. 

With level 3, and the loosening of some restrictions, we are not much the wiser for when we can get 
back to ö rm plans for our next club event. How the rest of the year goes, what we can do, and how we 
can do it is anybody’s guess. All we know at this stage is that our second club meeting in a row is now 
cancelled (May meeting).

All organised club events, including any planned club attendance, are either cancelled or on hold until 
further notice.  For now, keep an eye on the club website (www.holdenclub.co.nz) Facebook, or your 
email for the most up-to-date happenings within the club.

Keep well and keep within your bubbles. We will eventually return to having runs etc but they may be a 
little diff erent to what we are used to.

For NZ Government updates go to: https://covid19.govt.nz/
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Holden Logos Through the Ages...



COMMITTEE

President Allan White 
 027 282 8015

Vice President Whare Ward 
 021 147 5612

Secretary Sarah McKenzie 
 021 0249 2550

Treasurer Joshua Bentham 
 027 321 2571

Club Captain Jarrad Mehlhopt
 027 229 9764

Committee Rob Gordon
 Paul Wilkinson
 Richard Croucher
 Alistair Joseph

Editor Whare Ward

If you have any issues please contact us direct 
we are all willing to answer any questions or talk through 

any questions you may have.

FOR SALE

Staple T   $35.00 
Basic T   $35.00 
Womens Sketch T   $35.00 
Kids T   $30.00 
Youth T   $30.00 
Sweatshirt   $60.00 
Hoodie   $65.00

 

:
Club Stickers   $  5.00
Club Sashes   $20.00
HECC Cups   $  2.50

Limited stock of older style  womens “red and white“ 
club shirts available $10.00 (sizes 8-18).

Contact Sarah McKenzie.

UPCOMING EVENTS

May
5th HECC Meeting
 ***Cancelled***

17th Scavenger Hunt
 Unlikely...

June
2nd HECC Meeting
 To be determined...

21st Breakfast at The Reddie & Cruise
 To be determined...


